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19-Jun-2017
 
David Loughrey
david.loughrey@odt.co.nz
 
Dear Mr Loughrey,
 
Official information request for ODT, ROSES AT NORTHERN CEMETERY
 
I refer to your official information request dated 1-May-2017 for "any documents
 relating the poisoning of roses at the Northern Cemetery, including any communications
 between the council and Delta."
 
The information you have requested can be downloaded at
 
 
Some information has been redacted for the following reasons:
 

·         Personal names and contact details of contractors below the level of manager
 have been redacted to protect their privacy under Section 7(2)(a) of the Local
 Government Official Information and Meetings Act.

 
·         Some financial information provided by contractors has been redacted to prevent

 commercial prejudice under Section 7(2)(b)(ii) of the Local Government Official
 Information and Meetings Act. (This is marked on the relevant document).

 
·         A comment made in an email has been redacted to maintain the effective

 conduct of public affairs through the free and frank expression of opinions
 between council staff and Delta under Section 7(2)(f)(i) of the Local Government
 Official Information and Meetings Act. (This is marked on the relevant
 document).

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
 decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
 www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Kristy Rusher,
 Group Manager Legal and Governance.
 
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
 
 

  

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail
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